EXCLTING NEWS/

FOR THE PATIENTS OF DR. ILKE MARAIS AND NP
RHIANNON HALL — WE ARE JOINING FORCES TO BRING
YOU A NEW CLINIC: KHAYA FAMILY PRACTICE.

SEPTEMBER 2, 2025 WE WILL BE LOCATED AT 573
BARKLEY RD.

THIS MOVE WILL HELP CREATE MORE SPACE AT THE
BARRIERE PRIMARY CARE CENTER TO BRING
INCREASED SERVICES TO RESIDENTS OF BARRIERE.

WE WILL BE CLOSED AUGUST 22-29™ FOR MOVING.
OUR PHONES WILL NOT BE ANSWERED DURING THIS
WEEK.

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND SUPPORT
DURING THIS TRANSITION!

" Khaya

FAMILY PRACTICE

As of Sept 2, 2025:

New Location:
573 Barkley Rd

New Number:
250-672-0501

Office Closed
August 22-29" for
moving

Please plan ahead
with your
prescriptions and
seek urgent care at
Kamloops or
Clearwater as
needed during this
time




